HERE'S WHAT'S
ON TAP ...

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
WITH THE FOLLOWING DATES!

APRIL 29, 2003
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Canton Memorial Fieldhouse
6:45 PM

MAY 26, 2003
MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

JUNE 20-22, 2003
CLASS OF 1953 REUNION
North Canton Elks Club

JULY 16, 2003
SCHOLARSHIP DINNER
American Legion Hall
Social Hour 6:00 PM
Dinner 7:00 PM

AUGUST 15, 2003
HILL GANG GOLF OUTING
Spring Valley Golf Course

AUGUST 15-16, 2003
CLASS OF 1948 REUNION
Friday - Lolli's
Saturday - Shady Hollow CC

AUGUST 26 - SEPTEMBER 1, 2003
STARK COUNTY FAIR

OCTOBER 7, 2003
DINNER/REVERSE RAFFLE
AA Executive Event Center

NOVEMBER 12, 2003

Belden Village Holiday Inn

JANUARY 23, 2004
POLAR PARTY
Windsor Hall

DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI BANQUET

MONTE CARLO
NIGHT

Due to recent changes in the legislation

on events such as this, the Monte Carlo
Night scheduled for May 17, 2003, has
been postponed until the effects of the
legislation are clarified.
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YOU NOTES

Scholarship recipients continue to send thanks and comments like ...

it

* “As the oldest of six children and the first to graduate, my whole family is
treading on new ground. I appreciate your help in my career goals becoming a reality
and pray that I will succeed at college and make your confidence in my abilities a
tangible fact. My family and I thank you wholeheartedly. May God richly bless you for
your willingness to help others.”

» “It is a great feeling to know that other people care to see young pecple succeed.
My college experience would not be possible without the generous support of
scholarships.

« “I am greatly appreciative of this award. I am so happy to have some assistance to
help me pay for my education.”

» “Thank you so much for the scholarship. It was greatly appreciated and went to
good use.”

* “The money will go toward my textbooks and it will help so much.”

The appreciation from young people repeats over and over because so many
generous alumni have sent a few extra dollars along with their dues renewal. We
continue to have the assurance that we can continue these scholarships.

Scholarships in the amount of $54,500 have been awarded over the past ten years.
Not too bad for a young group.

MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

Congratulations and thank you, you paid your dues early in 2003
and have received a copy of the April issue of the Journal. If you
make a comment to a friend about an item in the Journal and they
state they did not get a copy, simply ask them if they remembered to
pay their dues. We did send out postcards to those who had not paid,
giving them another chance and the response has been great and they
too will get this issue. It simply has become too costly to send to
those who fail to respond and it was not fair to those who do pay their dues annually.

Joanne (Reynoids)
Moody ’53

We will place a box on the renewal forms next year asking alumni if they want to
receive their gray membership card. I’'m not sure why I'm keeping all those little gray
cards, but every once in a while I look at them and feel pleased remembering we have
a great association and how far we have come in these past ten years.

The Polar Party was a success again this year, and the money gained added approx-
imately three scholarships to the fund. We’re hoping to give 25 away at the banquet in
July. There is still time to request an application and the rules are laid out in another
article in the Journal.

As I close for this issue, thoughts go out to the young people who are serving in the
armed forces of this great country. Many of them are facing challenges they have never
known, so we ask that our readers keep them in thoughts and prayers, for none of us
want to lose our children or grandchildren for any reason in this country or across the
water.

'Til next time ...

Joanne (Reynolds) Moody ’53
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DONATIONS TO THE

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Ward Scott '48

Doris Swigert Schmucker '41
Mark Shaheen '76

Tom Stephen 66

Eugene Wallace '53

Marlene Ashbaugh Wehl 52
Norma Kefer Weber "40
Evelyn Barnet Herman 41
Marilyn Reed Simes '39
Heinie Schwerzler '56
Ursula Addessi Antonacei '53
Dave Adams '53

William Faulhaber "49

Jake Haines 50

Julie Both Newberry '61
Jeffrey Benson '72

Mark Dreyer '58

Jim Duzan '74

Vivian Geltz '48

Marilyn Sterner Grabowsky '49
Ann Taggart King °53
Dorothy Richardson Rachkiss "56
Juanita Anderson Simon '41
Wayne Topper '68

Barbara Cseak Wilson ’53
Stephanic Payne Bradford *71
Patricia McCown Casper "47
Judith Lappin Coleman 44
Wm. C. Fold III *70

Nancy Steiner Hall 50

Tom Kaufholz *69

Doug Myser '73

Gale Rice 71 . i

Mary Angela Meier '38
John Schick "41

Mary Balmer Schick "44
Jerry Stein Werren °53

Paul Braun '47

Donald Both 67

Mary Frances Kerr Cox 45

Janice Oldham Davis '42

Polly McAfee Duplain '57
Lunch Bunch *46

Shirley Adams Morrow 43
Joanne Murray "67

Hershel Smucker 47

Marilyn McCuskey Wermuth 46
Jack Dillon '53

Bob Arnold "52

Marty Ricker Brannan '45
Mary Owen Guy '42

Joyce Poling Carper 40

Julia Carson Condit "43°

Lydia Cooper *39

Sioux Clarke Finney '75

Wm. Freeman '48

Eleanor Benskin Frost "46
Elaine Hall Godsall 39

Rita Moegling Greaves '50
Carla Hagen "59

Cynthia Bartchy Hecht '59
Nancy Schaurer Hilkert "56
Nancy Johnson Hill *51

James Ivan '59

Frank Jones '59

Karen Joseph Kroupa '72
Dorothy Weida McGarry '46
Karen Rossetti Machan '61
Larry Miller 50

Rita Lichtblau Miller *51
Jean Howell Moulds *57
Peg Draiss Paumier '66
Mary RobersonPriblieh--69
Melanie Deckman Robertson ’62
Jim Smith *70

Martha (Baughman) Grant "38
Dan Finn '74

Carol Cook Warstler "41

Nancy Morse Sommer "75
Jason McCoy '41

MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS

In Memory of Bill Dorland '51
Charlene Bunfill Barth
Sarah Montgomery Mansfield
Carolyn Royer Ross

Rosemary Esber Shaheen
Constance Rubin

Mary Beth Rubin Medford
Mary Lou Harbaugh

WELCOME - NEW MEMBERS

J. Whitney Ake '59

Stephen Allensworth *72
Ursula Addessi Antonacei '53
Nancy Snuggs Bartchy '52
Susan Renkert Bowman '54
James Butt "50

Virginia Jones Clark 41
Eleanor Benskin Frost "46
Amy Becker Goddard '76

Jody Gilmore Hupp '76
Linda Lippert '64

René McClean °53
Robert Miller "53

Betty Nauman "40
Robert Nauman '38
Carol Nagel Riley '56
Loel J. Stein "66

Tom Whitehouse "49

REGRET TO INFORM ...

... is a little different this Journal. The lady who has been
buying used books from us had to stop the program due to
some unscrupulous person or persons who found a way to
technically steal from her ebay selling site. It was good while it
lasted but she can no longer accept books at this time. Too bad
for her and too bad for us as we were on our way to another
scholarship compliments of this program.

~ The Lehman Journal

OBITUARIES

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the follow-
ing alumni:

James Patrick Mulligan 72
Christine S. (Syler) Harrold ’41
Annette R. (Wilkof) Green 40
Betty C. (Robinson) Varner ’40
Jeanne A. (McCoy) Delor ’45
Charles Hartwell ’39
Mary K. (Mason) Lynch-McGarvey — Honorary
William L. Dorland ’51
Thomas J. Boylan *44
Carol B. (Brown) Clark ’51
Linda K. (Fleming) Draiss ’75
Donald A. Brownewell 42
Mary C. (Tillitski) Myers 41
Larry A. Jones ’55
Chris Kiminas *74
Donald Austin 67
The Association tries Lo send or take a single red rose tied with red
and gray ribbons (o the funeral home of Lehman alumni who die
locally if we know about the passing. Often the school is not mentioned
and we miss the opportunity to remember they were our classmates.

Please notify an Alumni Board member when possible. For out of town
alumni, we send a card to a family member when possible.

(330) 492-1922

o

ARMAND GABRIELE '54
“GABE”

4307 Hills & Dales Rd. N.W.  Canton, Ohio 44708

Spiker-Foster-Shriver

FUNERAL HOMES

Linda R. Shriver

Claude W. (Skip)
Shriver, 11 '71

Two Locations to Serve You

710 Tuscarawas Street West
4817 Cleveland Avenue North

(330) 455-0349 Phones (330) 497-7373
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CLASS REUNIONS

The Class of 1948 will hold their 55th reunion on August
L5 and 16, 2003. The “Early Bear” reception will be Friday,
August 15, from 7:30 until 11:00 p.m. at Lolli’s, with hors
d’oeuvres and a cash bar. Saturday, August 16, dinner will be
held at Shady Hollow Country Club. Cocktails (cash bar) will
begin at 6:00 p.m. with the class photo at 7:00 p.m. sharp.
Dinner and entertainment will follow, with the music to be
provided by John Doscher IV.

Missing classmates are Patricia Copeland Wood, LaVonne
Bordner Chandonnay, Eileen Lothamer, Jean Ide Brinsky, Joyce
Roberts Thompson, Jack Schneider, Ruth Williams and Barbara
Wonn Burton. If you have any information about the above
classmates or wish more information about the reunion, call
Mimi Heighway at 330-494-9496 or Harry and Jean Steineck
at 330-499-0313.

The Class of 1953 will hold their 50th reunion the weekend
of June 20-22, 2003. The weekend will being with a Friday
evening informal get-together starting at 6:00 p.m. in the
pavilion at the North Canton Elks Lodge. Included in the
evening will be a cookout as well as soft drinks, beer and wine.
Saturday, June 21, during the day, the class will visit Lehman
Middle School and then in the 1evcning, the reunion will move
to the main Elks Lodge for a banquet which will feature a cash
bar at 6:00 p.m. followed by a 7:00 p.m. dinner. Following
dinner and a very special video presentation, live music will
be provided by the Uptown Cats in the 50s (and later) style for
listening and dancing.

Missing classmates are Carol Betz, Merrilyn Frost (Mrs.
James Hogan), Joan Kestel, Chris Orrill (Mrs. James Ryan),
Peggy Sessions (Mrs. Alan Crain), Morrie Shifman, Sharon
Tolles (Mrs. Robert Olson) and Jeanne Vidal (Mrs. Walt Hill-
yer). If you have any information as to the present addresses of
the above or wish more information on the reunion, call Jim
Guest at 330-492-1440 or Dick With at 330-497-4008.

REUN'ONS — Please send us a note as soon as a date has

been set for a class reunion. We will publish the details of the
reunion and also the names of missing classmates if space
permits. We also would like to set up a small table one night of
the reunion with memorabilia and membership information. We
have many out-of-area alumni who are not aware of the Alumni
Association and its good efforts, and this is an opportunity for
them to learn of our existence and activities.

MOVING OR TRAVELING?

Please advise the Alumni Association if you
are planning a move or heading south or
elsewhere for a period of time so we may change
your address.

o - Page 3

LOOKING BACK

A board member was going through some treasures and
found a Repository dated October 8, 1981. A little yellowed,
but what caught her eye was the headline “MEMORY OF
CANTON COACH HONORED BY HOUSE ACTION.” It was
reported that the Ohio House of Representatives passed unani-
mously a Resolution honoring the memory of Canton’s long-
time coach Jim Robinson who had died in September of that
year. Part of the wording in the resolution sponsored by State
Representative Charles “Red” Ash read: “James P. Robinson is
proclaimed the father of the North-South All-Star football game
and accompanying clinic ... he had a paramount concern for
young people ... gave the best possible guidance for his players
on and off the field ... he was a remarkable individual.”

“We in the House voted for it out of respect for the man
and his diligence as far as the youth of Ohio were concerned,”
stated Ash.

A lot of alumni will recall being coached by Robinson, but
I can recall his comments at an assembly when he came to
Lehman stating, “if you can’t beat "em, join "em.”

NEW SCHOOL PROGRESS

For those who live away from the Canton area, the new
school that will be called “Lehman” is progressing and another
school called “Worley” is about to be opened. The new portion
of Worley is finished and the old about to be demolished.
Several former students went to the open house held March 22
for one last look at the old, take part in a remembrance session,
then take a tour of the new school. The principal stated they
were calling it-a reunion rather than a last look.

LOST AND HOPEFULLY
WILL BE FOUND

Rita Steigerwald is looking for Beverly Denny Conley ’52,
as Rita has some photos from younger days she would like to
give to Beverly. Rita can be contacted at 330-453-4675.

'S.G.

Endres
'Builder
» Room Additions Call

* Remodeling .
¢ Kilchens & Baths Steve Endres 53

* Counter Tops 454-2964

= Finish Basements : :
W e Do Skilled '.Honesf * Reliable
* Ceramic Tile Since 1965

Since 1914

EWING

L T CHEVRIOLET

Stan Ewing 39
929 Cleveland Ave NW Canton, Ohio

canton flower shop
el 201 Central Plaza S.
Canton, Ohio 44702

,453-0183

. Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver Major Credit Cards Accepted

(330) 454-8011 » (800) 323-1914




NAMES IN THE NEWS

Mike KAZES *74 is the owner of the AA Executive Party
Place and has a catering business to go with-it. He was recently
recognized in the Repository for his marketing talents such as
calling his business AA Executive Catering 20 years ago so it
would be listed first in the telephone book. He stated the only
way to succeed long term is to offer a good product and
service. Mike is also one of our regular advertisers who helps
support the Lehman Journal.

JamEs E. SMITH '56 retired from the Canton Fire Depart-
ment after 40 years of service.

FraNk FLEISCHER *48 is probably remembered more for his
love of the drums and Fleischer Shoe Store than the “Chocolate
Sassies” candy for which he and his wife Barbara (Rankin)
Fleischer 52 were recently recognized in the Repository. The
hand made chocolates were raved about by the Repository
writer.

JoE TAGGART is probably better known for Taggarts Ice
Cream than his love of racing boats. Joe and one of his
racing boats were recently remembered in the Repository in
a “Moment in Time” column. Many will remember his
children Ann, Tom and John Taggart.

SHIRLEY ’51 and JACK GISSINER 52 recently celebrated
their 50th anniversary. Shirley was the former Shirley Carr.

NEIL HEDRICK *75 of the Ohio State Highway Patrol, a
pistol-shooting medalist and Trooper of the Year in 1995, was
suspended from the patrol, not for bad behavior, but because he

—did ot meetrthe weight requirernent for being over 40 years of
age. He has one year to drop the weight. How many former
graduates would lose their job because they did not weigh the
same as they did 20 years earlier. He is about 15 months short
of retirement according to Repository reports.

D1ANNE TALARICO '75 continues to try to improve the
Canton City School System for youngsters and her name
appears in the newspaper quite often.

JACK GREENWALD ’45 won two events in his age division at
the Canadian/Ontario Masters Indoor Track and Field Cham-
pionships at York University near Toronto. He is a resident of
Seville, Ohio, and trains at the Cloverleaf Recreation Center.
He was the subject of a lengthy article on his accomplishments
in the Medina (Ohio) Gazette.

CLAUDIA (BURGESS) SELBY *75, KARL SHANK '41, MARY
KAy WENGER '39 and ELEANOR “NICKIE” (LANG) WINGERT
'44 were pictured on the social page of the Repository when the
photographer showed up at the Polar Party.

LEHMAN CHESS TEAM
DOES IT AGAIN!

Students from the Lehman Middle School went to Columbus
and came home with the championship trophy again.

The Alumni Association donated $300 to help cover
expenses for the team this year. Coach Wuyanbu Zutali had
talked with an alumni working our booth at the Stark County
Fair and mentioned they could use some help with expenses.

He stated at our March meeting he often get the response,
“Sure, we’ll help,” and that is the end of it, but he followed
through and sent a letter requesting a donation of any amount
to help but $300 would probably cover the cost of lodging for
the students. When the Lehman secretary called to tell him
there was a check waiting, he said his heart almost fell out on
the floor. He called several times to express gratitude and then
came to the meeting to tell us again. Zutali founded the chess
organization in 1992 with a goal to promote chess in schools as
an educational tool. : ;

Isn’t it great there are some trophies available for students for
a sport that doesn’t have a ball in it!

LEHMAN CRUISERS

i

Lehmanites and friends who had a good time while on a
recent cruise were (from left): Inez Cooper, Lettie Beasley,
Myrt and Chuck Mains, Jean and Harry Steineck.

Photo from Harry Steineck
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Partners

.

Kent B. Smith '59
CRP, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whipple Ave., N.W.

Canton, Chio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext. 303

FAX (330) 477-1177 Home (330) 493-0943

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated

Lamiell Funeral Home

Locally Owned

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W,
Canton, Ohio 44703
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP
MEETING

The next general membership meeting of the Canton Lehman
Alumni Association will be held Tuesday, April 29, 2003, at the
Canton Memorial Fieldhouse. We will meet at 6:45 p.m. for a
tour of the Fieldhouse, hosted by Tom Brabson of the Field-
house staff, with the meeting to follow. Refreshments will be
served. Come join us to see the recent changes and improve-
ments at the Fieldhouse.

FOR THE PERSON WHO
DOESN'T NEED ANYTHING

The class of 1946 “Lunch Bunch” for the last several years
has donated to the Scholarship Fund instead of exchanging
Christmas gifts. If there are other Lehman “lunch bunch”
groups, perhaps they could come up with something similar
next year. The class of 1946 donated $100. Thanks, ladies,
from the Lehman Alumni Board of Directors and all of the
students these scholarship fund donations have assisted.

MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

Riders and walkers are needed for the parade to be held May
26. Please contact Joanne Moody at 330-875-8477 if you
would like to join us in the Parade.

REMEMBER WHEN ...

There was a band which played great music at Moonlight
Ballroom led by a young man with the name of Charlie
Pickens. Charlie graduated in the Lehman High School class of
1940 and just celebrated his 81st birthday on March 17, 2003.
Perhaps alumni who recall those days of good music would like
to send him a belated birthday greeting together with a note of
remembrance. His address is: Charlie Pickens, Wexner Heritage
Village, 1151 College Avenue, Columbus, OH 43209.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Mr. Bernie Caldwell came to the March general membership
meeting to tell us about what may be needed at the new school.
He is seeking volunteers to help at sports events, tutoring
children and hopefully to find a way to get a running track at
the new school.

Lehman currently has 650 students enrolled, and he promot-
ed the new school and how it will make students have pride in
their school. He also commented computers will be in place in
the library and take up some of the space that used to be allot-
ted to books. Most Lehman alumni will remember the library
was on the second floor of Lehman but it is now on the first
floor around the corner from the principal’s office.

Anyone who would like to volunteer to help students in one
way or another should contact Mr. Caldwell at Lehman where
he teaches Physical Education.

Lehman Middle School students were scheduled to have a
spring concert on April 11 and 12. The auditorium is still a
great place to perform.

NEW LEHMAN ALUMNI
BOARD MEMBERS

Judge Sara Lioi swore in the two newest Board Members —
John Trissel °50 and Marilyn (Remmele) Landry ’65 — at the
January meeting. Photo by Jack Dillon

C@esert @sz, @,G%c.

300 127H ST. N.W.
CANTON, OHIO 44703

MARK G. SHAHEEN ’76
PRESIDENT

(330) 456-1766

(330) 454-0228 FAX: (330) 452-DINE

AMERICAN LEGION
POST 44

Fish & Steak Fry - Friday 5-8:30 PM
Lunches

John Trissel *50 — Commander
John Ley *70 — First Vice Commander
Tom Ley '69 — S.A.L. Adjutant

1633 Cleveland Ave. N.

Canton, Ohio 44703 Phone: (330) 455-9550

BARB & JIM GUEST ’53 SR
Millien Dollar Club % @
Certified New Homes Specialist Qmo?
Certified First Time Buyer Specialist
“For Results Call Us Today"
4368 Dressler Road N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44718
Office: 330 493 6555
Fax: 330 493 8012
Voice Mail: 330 471 1527
Home: 330 492 1440

{] Reaty

o SINCE 1853

% John Andercon

FLOWER SHOPS
CANTON, OH 44703-1894
FRESH FLOWERS * FRESH FRUIT BASKETS » GIFTS

413 12TH ST. N.W. (330) 452-4077 — (800) 867-1434
FAX (330) 452-2380

4866 EVERHARD RD. N.W. (330) 499-2161 — (800) 813-7060
FAX (330) 499-2389

AULTMAN HOSPITAL (LOBBY) (330) 456-6725
JOHN S. ANDERSON 49
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PRESIDENT

! -www.ftd.com.-’andersonsflowers




biges

POLAR PARTY
GUESTS ...

From left: Marcia (Wess) 60 and
husband Marty Zawacky, Mary Kay
(Johns) Wenger °39, Irene Suciu, Jack
Dillon ’53 and Shirley Smith.

Photo by Joanne Moody

HAVE YOU
RENEWED YOUR
MEMBERSHIP?

'I_'hé Lehman Journal

DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI

There are probably Lehman Alumni who are being
overlooked for the Distinguished Alumni Award because one
person thought another would nominate a certain individual.
Do not take that chance. Take a minute to send a nomination
for a person you feel deserving of the award.

Categories are: Civic/Community, Education, Athletics,
Military, Medical, Arts/Enterthinment, Business, Service to
Alma Mater, and Teacher/Coach/Administrator.

Nominations should be submitted by September I, 2003, and
a nomination form is included below.

REALTY
=

COMMITMENT
Office: 330-492-9278 Ext. 142
Fax: 330-492-9277

Res: 330-494-5964

Toll Free: 1-800-215-9764
E-mail: bmschorste@aol.com
4200 Munson St., N.W.
Canton, OH 44718

Bruce Schorsten '66
Broker/Associate
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CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
NOMINATING FORM DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS AWARD

Purpose: To honor graduates who have distinguished themselves through their achicvements.
Honorees must be Lehman graduates or a Lehman High School teacher, coach or administrator.
Please fill in the name(s), address(es), phone number(s) and graduation year(s) if known of any individual(s)
you feel deserves to be nominated as a distinguished alumnus.

Indicate the category in which you feel this individual(s) should be honored:
Civic/Community — Education — Athletics — Military — Arts/Entertainment
Medical — Business — Service to Alma Mater — Teacher, Coach, Administrator
Include a brief summary of why you feel your nominee(s) should be considered.

Name/Address/Phone Number

(330) 477-8588
A FAX (330) 477-8599
Executive
Catering, Inc.

Executive Event Center
“One Step Catering Service”
Your Food Service Consultant

5211 W. Tuscarawas St. N.W. MICHAEL D. KAZES '74
Canton, Ohio 44708 Owner

HILLs & DALES

AutoCare, Inc.

“When care to your car is important”
Complete Auto Service

Hours Monday — Friday 7 am to 6 pm
Saturday 8 am to 4 pm — Sunday Closed

WU 5905 Whipple Ave. Owners
i 3 lai 34 Canton, OH 44708 Joe Helaney '57
Hillsdale Shopping Center Marty Long

330.477.9923 Fax 330.479.9025

LHS Grad/Year Category

I Nominator’s Name

Address

j Phone Number

I Please return by SEPTEMBER 1, 2003, to:
y :
1
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Canton Lehman Alumni Association
Attn: Joanne Moody, President
P. O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711
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SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS |

As a reminder, May | is the deadline for applications for this
year’s scholarships with all parts completed and in the hands of
the scholarship committee by that date.

Requests for applications should be mailed to: Lehman High
School Alumni Association Scholarship Committee, P.O. Box
7498, Canton, OH 44705-7498.

A self-addressed, stamped business size envelope must be
included for return of the application:.

SCHOLARSHIP DINNER

The annual scholarship dinner will be held July 16 at the
American Legion in Canton. Social hour will begin at 6:00
p-m. followed by a buffet dinner at 7:00 p.m. The price will be
$15.00, and the dinner is open to all alumni and non-alumni.
Join us for an enjoyable evening as we honor our 2003
scholarship recipients.

Dinner reservations will be taken from June 23 through July
11, 2003, and can be made by calling Claudia Selby at 330-
455-6655 or by writing to her at 632 Wertz Ave. SW, Canton,
OH 44710. ’

CLASS OF 1941

The class of 1941 will hold its annual luncheon September 2,
2003. Tentatively, the luncheon will be held at Taggart’s, but if
sufficient classmates make reservations, they will move to a
larger venue: Reservations should-be made with Carol Cook
Warstler at 330-832-4297.

The class of 1941 puts out a newsletter twice a year and
news items should be sent to: Jay Wagner, 932 August Blvd.,
Naples, FL 34113; or e-mailed to him at cablewag@aol.com.

MEMORIALS

Flowers are nice, but education lasts far longer. Donations to
the scholarship fund are always welcome in any amount as it
doesn’t take many small contributions to add up to a $500
scholarship.

Mail your check, marked for the Scholarship Fund to Alumni
Association, P.O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711.

AT RECENT OUTINGS ...

. Page7?

Pictured at a
recent get-together
are members of the
Class of 1950:
(seated, from left)
Nancy Wilson
Baker, Virginia
Curtis Badger,
Beverly Sue Steven-
son; (standing) Jan
Whyte Sterling, Edy
Engle Finefrock,
Miriam Beckworth.

Photo from
Beverly Sue Stevenson

i

Shown at the Worley Open House on March 22 are the
following Worley and Lehman graduates: Carl Lavin 42,
Jack Lothamer 42 and Jay jones 45 with Jay’s grand-

daughter, Monica Poparad, Worley *94. Photo from Jay Jones

’%\TRANSILVANM LivousiNe SERVICE
_ 330-452-2750 ﬂ

BALL GAMES, ETC.
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Last Name
First Name
Address

Class Year
Maiden Name

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
(Membership Dues are $10.00 per year)

Home Telephone
New Membership $
Renewal $
$ Total Enclosed

I
I
I
|
|
1
I
|
1
I City
1
I
|
|
I
|
|
1
k

State

for 2003 2004

2005

Scholarship Fund Donation

Please mail with your check to:
Canton Lehman Alumni Association, P. O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711

I
|
I
I
]
I
|
i
|
Zip Code |
|
I
I
1
]
|
I
|
o




ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

Presidentve e sob i S A i s Joanne (Reynolds) Moody 53
Vice President ..:c. oo nn Claudia (Burgess) Selby '75
Corresponding Secretary....... Eleanor “Nickie” (Lang) Wingert *44
Recording Secretary. .. ............... Polly (McAfee) Duplain *57
S T e e e e Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck 56
Financial Secretary .................. Beverly (Sue) Stevenson 'S0
0 B (4 (b et e e T s D B e e A Jack Dillon *53

Tim Elder ’57

Augustin “Gus” Reale '56

Karl Shank '41

John Trissel 50

Marilyn (Remmele) Landry '65

PasiEPresidents nres - o age v Kitty (Shourds) McClelland 71

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor

«"P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

: Items can be faxed to:
Joarine (Reynolds) Moody, Editor, at 330-875-8477
or
Jack Dillon, Publisher, at 330-966-8326.

DEADLINE for articles for the next issue
is JUNE 15, 2003.

GREGG W SCHORSTEN ‘65, CLU

Ernie Schott Patti Schott

Agent Owner Owner

GREGG W SCHORSTEN AGENCY, INC.

3611 Whipplé Ave N W Suite a

Canton, OH 44718

Tel 3304910814

Fax 330-491 0820

Tel 888 301 6735

schorsg@nationwide.com 1401 Fulton Road N.W., Canton, Ohio 44703
Nationwide Advisory Services + Columbus, OH 43216-1492 » 800 848 0920 (330) 452-6844
CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL PRSRT STD
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION U.S. POSTAGE
P. O. BOX 8175 ; bAlD
CANTON, OHIO 44711

. CANTON, OH

Permit No. 377
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